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Parents with Child Safety experience 
in the past 5 years in Queensland are 
invited to take this survey. 

The survey is anonymous — you cannot be identified.

An independent group (the Social Research Centre)  
is running the survey. They are not allowed to share 
your individual survey answers with Child Safety.

The survey asks about your experience.

The information collected from the survey will be  
used to improve things for parents.

Parents’ voices count. 
Make yours heard.

Survey closes 31 May 2025.
www.srcentre.com.au/QLDparentsurvey


